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Provider Relief & American Rescue Plan (ARP) Funding: Available Resources 

  

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), through the Health 

Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), opened the application period for a fourth 

round of provider relief funds (PRF) and American Rescue Plan (ARP) funds.  Medicaid 

providers are eligible and encouraged to apply.  Providers can apply for both programs in 

a single application. 

 

Providers can submit applications until October 26, 2021 at 11:59 p.m. EST. 

HHS is hosting several webinars to provide additional information and guidance about the 

funds available and the application process.  The webinars will occur:  

 Thursday, September 30 at 3:00 p.m. EST 

 Tuesday, October 5 at 3:00 p.m. EST 

 Wednesday, October 13 at 3:00 p.m. EST 

 Thursday, October 21 at 3:00 p.m. EST 

To register for a webinar and for more information about eligibility requirements, the funds 

available, and application process, visit: https://www.hrsa.gov/provider-relief/future-

payments. 
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